
DATE:  October 20, 2022

TOPIC: Subscription for XtraMath Premium for the 2022-2023 School Year

PREPARED BY: Jordan Stephen

Recommended for:
☒ Action

☒ Discussion

☒ Information

Purpose/Background:
XtraMath is a digital tool for helping students in math get immediate feedback regarding their speed and

accuracy of computation. As students’ complete problems, the system adapts to target the areas in which

students struggle with specific skills. Teachers track student progress using fluency reports, and can

customize programs to differentiate for students. For example, one student can be working on multiplication

and division while another can work on addition.

District Legal Counsel reviewed the XtraMath Terms and Conditions and found them acceptable.  In the past

Counsel proposed an Amendment to the Agreement addressing terms such as Governing Law and Venue,

Freedom of Information Act requests, and SOPPA language to ensure compliance with state law. That

Amendment was agreed upon and accepted by XtraMath and is still valid. District currently has a vendor

specific agreement on file that covers all SOPPA requirements.

Fiscal Impact:

$500 for Grades 3 through 5 for service between the dates of December 21, 2022 and December 21, 2023.

Recommendation:
It is the Administrative recommendation that the Finance Committee concurs to recommend to the Board of

Education to approve the XtraMath Quote in the amount of $500 for the service dates December 21, 2022

and December 21, 2023.


